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Saturday, May 30th 9am
C/o 301 Frazier Dr., New Castle, PA 16105
EIN #46-1914764
Find us on Facebook, www.RunSignUp.com
www.ntsd.org, and www.smileymiles.com

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Friends of Neshannock High School,

We are writing to you on behalf of this year's John Thompson Memorial 5K Run/Walk. This year marks the 9th anniversary of our community event! The Neshannock X-tra Mile Boosters constructed a nature trail/cross country course on school grounds in memory of a beloved teacher, Mr. Thompson. The beautiful wooded trail serves as the home course for the Cross Country Team and an alternative to Pearson Park. In past years, with district, county and booster funds we have rebuilt a trail bridge, added a kiosk at the trail entrance, made improvements to fix drainage issues, and kept it a safe place for students and members of the community to come and enjoy. 

The Neshannock X-tra Mile Boosters is open to parents and community members who have an interest in improving and assisting the Neshannock Cross Country Team. Our mission is to provide student runners an environment that promotes team and personal achievement and develops the whole runner through education and competition to promote a lasting attitude of discipline, sportsmanship, integrity and responsibility. The Neshannock   X-tra Mile Boosters hopes to offset the cost of equipment, training camps, uniforms and other associated costs, improve and maintain the John Thompson trail, and fund an annual scholarship for a deserving senior by holding this community 5K.

Our 9th annual 5K Run/Walk will be held on Saturday, May 30th, 2020 at 9:00 am. It is the event that we rely on to meet our budget needs. We respectfully ask for your help in supporting the continued beautification of the trail, the Neshannock Cross Country Team, and
the John Thompson Scholarship.

Please consider making a monetary donation, providing a door prize, or donating an item for race day bags.  Your organization's name will be printed on a flyer that is given to all race participants and will also be recognized the day of the race. 
Gold sponsors will be listed on the back of this year's t-shirt. See included form for details. Sponsor forms (especially gold sponsors) must be received by April 9th. Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,



Joline Urban
President, Neshannock X-tra Mile Boosters 
neshannockxtramileboosters@gmail.com
724-714-8515
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